
CONSTRUCTIONNEWS

• Contractor graded and compacted the site

• Electrical underground conduit installed

• Electrical light pole foundations poured

• Irrigation sleeves, storm drains and bioswales are installed
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WORK COMPLETED

The 3010/3020 Kerner Redevelopment Project is about 40% 

complete. This project includes a new parking lot and charging 

stations for our EV buses, and we're currently tracking the 

delivery of the electrical equipment needed for it, which is 

expected to arrive late this year and early 2026.

The project team is working closely with the contractor to plan 

and track upcoming construction work. Monthly updates will be 

available to keep the community informed as the project moves 

forward.

MONITORING & STATISTICS

Construction is ongoing. The project site is monitored for safety 

and traffic concerns. 

FROM THE PROJECT TEAM

UPCOMING

• Project site is ready for special inspections for compaction 

testing and concrete pour.

• Welding inspection of structural steel for canopy

• PG&E Application #3 still in review

POTENTIAL IMPACTS & MITIGATION

MARIN COUNTY TRANSIT DISTRICT

• Long lead time for electrical equipment

• PG&E Application #1 will be resubmitted to continue 

progress for the related electrical work.


